Before the Public Service Commission

Of the State of Missouri

	In the Matter of the Tariff Filing for CD Telecommunications, LLC (PSC MO NO) 2).
	)))
	Case No. CT-2003-0250

Tariff File No. YC-2003-1386

	
	
	


STAFF RECOMMENDATION

COMES NOW the Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission (“Staff”) and for its Recommendation states:


In the attached Memorandum, which is labeled Appendix A, the Staff recommends that the Missouri Public Service Commission issue an order approving the proposed tariff filing of CD Telecommunications, LLC: PSC Missouri Number 2, with a proposed effective date of March 12, 2003. Staff further recommends that the Commission should not allow the tariff to become effective until Applicant’s proposed interconnection agreement with Southwestern Bell Telephone Company has been approved in Commission Case No. TK-2003-0235.
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